
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2024 

 
 
TO CUSTOMERS OF THE FOLLOWING ADDRESSES: 

ELPINE WAY: 5181, 5183, 5184, 5185, 5187, 5188, 5189, 5190, 5191, 5200 

 
THE MONDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2024 PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE IS HEREBY 
RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE REPAIR OF THE WATER MAIN AND THE SATISFACTORY 
COMPLETION OF THE BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO 
DRINK. 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY CONTACT THE UTILITY SPECIAL DISTRICT AT 561-
845-4185 OR 561-845-4187 OR VISIT THE CITY’S WEBSITE AT: HTTPS://WWW.RIVIERABCH.COM/. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.rivierabch.com/

